
For more information, contact Catherine Lewis, Greater Waverley Foundation at 

803-210-6939 or email thegreaterwaverly@gmail.com. To register, scan code below

ATTENTION PARENTS 

Does your child need a boost in their attitude toward schoolwork? 
Does your child need to recover study skills and habits lost during COVID quarantines? 

If the answer to either question is YES, the SOAR Study Skills Program is for you! 

SOAR is the #1 ranked study skills curriculum in the world. It has been proven to increase GPA’s, 
reduce missing assignments and increase confidence.  SOAR teaches critical learning, organizing 
and communication skills needed to be successful in school.   

The Greater Waverly Foundation is sponsoring scholarships for students to participate in the SOAR 
Study Skills Program on a first come, first serve basis. Participants will receive online access to 
SOAR lessons, activities and materials at no cost to parents. Program begins June 21, 2022.   
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